The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Ruth Mccubbin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a seasonal cottage owner | would like to voice my concern about the extraordinary hydro bill increase
we have been been informed of if the seasonal rate is eliminated. The delivery charge will be a 100%
monthly increase which is excessive. It doesn't make sense to penalize the half of the population who
put the least strain on the hydro system in order to decrease the bills of those who use the most hydro. |
ask that you consider finding ways for full time residents to conserve energy for lowering their bills and
allow the seasonal rate delivery charge, already high, to remain.

-- Attachment --





